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Oliver Hoban

From: Environmental Health
Sent: 14 February 2025 14:26
To: Development Control
Cc: Christie Burns
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/25/2021/0F1 - SEASCALE GOLF COURSE, THE BANKS, SEASCALE

Provision of covered driving bays on practice ground 
 
Thank you for the above planning consultation.  
 
It is noted that this application is a resubmission of a previously approved development, on which 
agreement was reached between Environmental Health and the applicants about external lighting 
and cctv security provision.  
These details are included within the documents provided with this application and Environmental 
Health are satisfied that the proposed development remains unchanged from that previously.  
As such, Environmental Health offer no objections to this development and request that the 
submitted documents are conditioned to any planning approval granted and maintained as such 
thereafter.  
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